From: City Council

To: !
Subject: RE: Zoom on the agenda
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:41:00 AM

Thank you for reaching out to the City of Sebastopol and providing your input and comments on
matters that fall within the jurisdiction of the City of Sebastopol. This will confirm receipt of your
email, and that it will be forwarded to the City Council and appropriate City Staff and posted to the

city web site.
Please note that email correspondence with the City of Sebastopol, along with any attachments, may be subject to the California Public
Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.

From: Janice Genarezu

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 7:26 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.gov>
Subject: Zoom on the agenda

| think you should discontinue Zoom for a short period
of time and see if that discourages the nasty comments.
Janice Gendreau





